
 
 

     
 

840 West Brockton Avenue 
                           Redlands CA 92374 
         909.793.3131 
 

 
 

 

Date: 7/31/20  

Subject: EOL Notice for GE-50C and GE-51C  

 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Please be advised that as of July 1, 2020 our batteries GE-50C and GE-51C have reached their EOL (End of Life).   
 
If you need any last minute orders, please place no later than Friday, August 7th2020.       
 
For additional info, we recommend the following upgrades (with links to their respective specifications). 
 

Obsolete P/N Sealed VRLA Upgrade Dry Charge Alternative  
GE-50C 7638-36 GE-50E 
GE-51C 7639-25/7639-30LT/7639-34 GE-51E 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact our team should you have any questions.   
 
Kindly, 
Liz 
 
Elizabeth Cordova Solis 
Director of Sales and Marketing  
Teledyne Battery Products  
Office: + 1 909 712 4169 
Mobile: +1 310 955 7058 
E-mail: elizabeth.solis@teledyne.com 
 
 

http://teledynebattery.com/Products/Details/7638-36
http://teledynebattery.com/Products/Details/GE-50E
http://teledynebattery.com/Products/Details/7639-25
http://teledynebattery.com/Products/Details/7639-30LT
http://teledynebattery.com/Products/Details/7639-34
http://www.gillbatteries.com/Products/Details/GE-51E
mailto:elizabeth.solis@teledyne.com

